
Please come and join us for a
workshop about our plans 
for new homes at Land East 
of Norwich Road, Barham.

LAND EAST OF NORWICH ROAD,
BARHAM
www.taylorwimpey.co.uk/new-homes/
barham/land-east-of-norwich-road



Hello,
In 2022 outline planning consent was granted for new 
homes on Land East of Norwich Road, Barham.

Taylor Wimpey is now bringing forward a Reserved Matters 
application, along with a Design Code for the scheme.

Please come and meet us
We are holding two community events where there 
will be an opportunity to talk to the team about our 
proposals:

Wednesday 4th May 6pm until 8pm
In-person workshop at Claydon and Barham Village 
Hall, 8 Norwich Road, Claydon, Ipswich, IP6 0DF

Thursday 5th May 6pm until 8pm 
Online workshop via Zoom

To join us for one of these events please register in advance 
by emailing barham@grasshopper-comms.co.uk or 
calling 01473 355736.

We ask that you join us for the full session and both events
will cover the same topics so you only need to come along
to one event. We look forward to welcoming you.
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